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November 19, 2021 
 
 
RAY BOHL       Served via electronic mail only 
CHOBANI LLC 
3450 KIMBERLY RD 
TWIN FALLS ID 83301-4781 
 
 
RE:   Prehearing Conference for Application for Permit No. 47-17745 
 
 
Dear Parties: 
 
Per the request of the applicant and their counsel, the Department of Water Resources 
is preparing to schedule a prehearing conference in the matter of the above referenced 
application for permit, which has been protested. 
 
Due to upcoming holidays, the department is proposing to schedule this conference 
between January 3rd and February 11th, 2022.  Please indicate your availability on the 
attached calendar and return it to IDWR, Attn: Denise Maline, by December 6th, 2021.  
You may also reply via e-mail:  denise.maline@idwr.idaho.gov . 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact this office at (208) 736-3033. 
 
Sincerely, 

Denise Maline   for:  

Corey Skinner 
Southern Regional Manager 
 
 
Enclosures:  Calendar for January 1st through February 11th, 2022  
 
 
c:  Michael Lawrence, attorney for applicant 
     Burks Tractor Company (protestant), c/o attorney Timothy Stover 
     Idaho Power Company (protestant), c/o attorney Scott Pugrud  
     John Simpson, attorney for Idaho Power Company 
     City of Twin Falls (protestant), c/o attorney Shayne Nope 
     Travis Thompson, attorney for City of Twin Falls  
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